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 Agenda Item #: 1.H 
Title: Amend an Existing Purchase Agreement with Mountain View Community Television to 
add $130,000 for a new Not-to-Exceed Amount of $306,033.30 and to Extend the Agreement 
Through December 31, 2026 (F25-467) 

 
1.H.1 - Council Question: The old agreement ended in Dec 2023 (and has been extended by the City 
Manager), why are we only extending the contract through Dec 2026, and not for another 3 years (or 
more)? Addendum  
 
Staff Response: At the time the requisition was placed, the immediate need was to allocate additional 
funds to continue services under the existing agreement terms. KMVT agreed to proceed on that 
basis. However, since then, the vendor has expressed interest in revisiting both the scope of services 
and pricing to better reflect their current staffing costs and service offerings. The extension through 
December 2026 allows the City to maintain uninterrupted service while providing time to negotiate 
and develop a potential new consultant services agreement. Any new agreement with updated terms 
would be brought to the City Council for review and approval, and would replace the current 
purchase agreement 
 
 


